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Irwin Mendoza <ijmendoza@namria.gov.ph> Thu, Feb 23, 2023 at 8:18 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
Cc: Geoben Fernandez <gifernandez@namria.gov.ph>, Rundel Frayalde <rpfrayalde@namria.gov.ph>, Quezon Caluya
<qacaluya@namria.gov.ph>

Good Morning.

This is in connection with NAMRIA's on-going implementation of the project "Coastal Resource Mapping and
Assessment", the coastal city and municipalities of the Province of Oriental Mindoro have been selected as target areas
for CY 2023. Our technical team headed by Forester Geoben I. Fernandez will be dispatched on March 6-18, 2023 to
conduct field validation and assessment of coastal resources and gathering of related data within the said project site. We
will visit your office on 3 March 2023 to coordinate and discuss our field activities.

Thank you very much.

--
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